Barbara R oLoe, D.O

19001 WEST SEVEN MILE ROAD
DETROIT MICHIGAN 48219

TELEPHONE 255-9250

December 5, 1979

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Clen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
Re: License # 21 16822 01
Dear Centlemen:
We do not generate low-level radioactive
waste in this facility, and we have not during

1976 or 1979.

Sincerely,

~—Barbara R. Lee
Radiation Officer
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